
 

 
 

General Data Protection Regulations 2018 
 

The introduction of the above legislation in May 2018 has resulted in the Parish Council 
developing a range of policies and forms, in order to protect the personal data of our residents 
and other with whom we come into contact. 
 
These documents are all on the Parish Council website, for information. 
 
The Parish Council takes this matter very seriously and will take all steps to ensure that we 
comply with the legislation. 
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